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14 December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
On Monday 18 December the academy will be supporting Mr Richardson and his goal 
to raise funds and resources for St Helens Food Bank.  
  
We are asking students and staff to complete 'The twelve laps of Christmas' around 
the track. The event will take place at 3.00pm where students will head to the track 
and be given a Santa Hat. The twelve laps can be walked, jogged or run alongside 
some Christmas songs to help motivate whilst completing the laps.   
  
We are asking for £1.00 donations which can be made on ParentPay. Alternatively, 
students can donate items needed at the food bank which include: Cereal, Soup, 
Pasta, Rice, Pasta sauce, Baked beans, Tinned meat, Tinned vegetables, Instant 
mash, UHT milk, Tea, Coffee, Sugar.  
  
These items will be collected on the track in exchange for a Santa Hat. This event will 
finish at 4.00pm. Deadline for payment is Monday 18 December by 2.30pm please. 
  
Many thanks  
  
Mrs N Egerton  
 
Mrs N Egerton  
Enrichment Coordinator 
 

 

 


